Ms. Guna Jindal

President

Jindal Company

Prithiviraj Road

Agra

May 6, 2010

Mr. Naveen Mahadevan

Heart Foundation

Guruppan Palya

Bangalore

Dear Mr. Mahadevan,

Your Foundation and the cause you are working for has come to our attention in the newspaper advertisement you published last week.  The company Board of Directors has decided to donate a humble sum to your Foundation in response to your call for help for cancer patients.

We are a company that produces food products that are safe and of high quality.  We believe that safe and healthy food is the way to a healthy, better, and longer life.  We believe that good food is also one way of preventing cancer.  Health and fitness are our concerns and we want to contribute to helping cancer patients recover.  We have found your Foundation to be highly reputable and we know that the amount we donate will be put to good use.

We wish your Foundation success in its endeavors and may you continue helping those suffering from cancer.

Sincerely,

Ms. Guna Jindal

